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October 9, 2016 

 

BJWSA Asks Residents to Restrict Water Use to Essential Needs Only 
 
According to a news release from Beaufort-Jasper Water and Sewer Authority (BJWSA), as BJWSA customers return to 
the area, BJWSA asks them to restrict their water use to essential needs only until power has been restored to all areas in 
Beaufort and Jasper Counties.  For updated information, please see BJWSA’s Facebook page or visit www.bjwsa.org.  
 
 
 
Residents should call 1-800-963-5023 before attempting re-entry into Beaufort County. To receive the latest alerts from 
the Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office, sign up at www.nixle.com  or text your residential zip code to 888777.  
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